
Thank you to the Proudfoot Associate Team! They cleaned up 
trash along Waterville-Monclova Rd., between Farnsworth Rd. & South 
River Rd. They also did some clean-up at Conrad Park.

Pictured from left to right : 
Jan Tropf, Tom Yurysta, Paul Proudfoot III,  Paul E. Proudfoot
Not pictured: Doug Marty 


